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We are in the current climate crisis because of the cumulative effects of
 fossil fuel use.  To continue on that path is folly and the eventual collapse of
 civilization as we know it.  The push to export LNG is short-sighted and
 dangerous policy.  We must focus on reducing both CO2 and methane
 emissions, not finding additional ways to spread LNG around the globe.  To
 do any less endangers the health and welfare of US citizens and future
 generations.  The science on climate change is indisputable.  This export
 project does not support the Public Good.

Carolyn Barthel

Mendon, MA  01756
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